
ATTENTION  

MIDTERM MAKE UP EXAMS 

Make-up exams are offered only for midterm exams. There is no make-up exam for 

finals and re-sit exams. For a health report to be acceptable for a makeup exam it should be: 

• from a state hospital or Near East University Hospital, 

• submitted to advisors  within those 10 days, along with a written petition explaining 

their requisition. Students can not take any exams on the dates indicated on the health report. 

Late submissions will not be accepted. 

It is the students’ responsibility to inquire, review, understand and accept make-up exam dates 

and times. There is no make-up for make-up exams. 

Health reports are not accepted for truancy. 

The make up exams will be done 1 week before the final exam. 


